
 
 
November 16-19, 2005                 River Country Campground                 Gadsden, AL  
  
 
Hello Mountaineers,  
 
Our hosts were Verlin and Sue Southerland and Herbie and Elinor Wilson.   There were ten 
coaches in attendance, each containing two members. 
 
Our hosts plus: The Callases, Bargaineers, Huffmans, Andrews, Carpenters, Moyers, Jacksons, 
and Conners. 
 
We are happy to welcome Joe and Lou Andrew as our newest members. 
 
Wednesday, as the temperature was dropping and the wind was rising, a vote to forgo our plans 
to grill out was replaced with a trip to the "Choice Cafeteria" for dinner, proved to be a good 
choice.  Games and a chance to catch up on news of fellow members followed at the game 
room. 
 
Thursday was free time for shopping near and far ( Luke took his life in his hands when he asked 
a lady "can you squeeze through there?), followed by dinner at "Top of the River", which as 
usual was very good.  Games followed with stories of "finds and no-finds" of the days shopping. 
 
Friday was free time for shopping and lunch at "Logans Steakhouse" (very good).  More shopping 
trips, wherein a certain lady (L.C.) led two men into a life of crime, while she drove the get-
away car, not realizing that over two hundred witnesses were resting nearby.  Allene promised 
not to testify against us. 
  
We were delighted to see the Moyers and Jacksons at the rally.  Our prayers go with youand 
our other members that are having health problems.  There is no better medicine than the 
thoughts and prayers of good friends. 
 
Saturday morning coffee and sweet rolls followed by our meeting. 
 
THE FREINDSHIP RALLYAND CHAPTER FAIR WILL BE MAY 4 -7 - 06. 
 
THOSE THAT NEED TO MAKE RES. FOR THE CHRISTMAS PARTY, CONTACT SUE 
SWANSON. 
 
Saturday evening was a carry-in dinner with the meat being provided by our hosts.  GOOD 
FOOD---GOOD GOLLY!!!   Elinor led our devotional service after dinner so those that desired 
an early start Sunday morning might feel free to do so. 
 
 



Herbie announced the 06 schdule as follows: 
 
Feb. 1-5 Southeast Area Rally    Broodsville, Fl. 
 
March 15 thru18,  Pine mt. CG  Pine Mt Ga.  1-706-663-4329    Res. Req 
 
April19 thru 22 River's End CG   Tybe Island, Ga. Res. Req. 1-912-786-5518 or  1-800-786-1016 
 
May 4-7 (FMCA) freindship rally   Lawrnceville, Ga. 
 
May 17 thru20    TBA 
 
June 14 thru 17 Holiday travel Park,  Chatt. Tn.  1-800-693-2877  Res. Req. 
 
July 19 thru 22 River Vista Mt.Villge   Dillard, Ga.  1-888-850-7275 Res. Req. 
 
August16 thru 19  Bald Mt. Park   Hiwassee, Ga. 1-706-896-8896  Res Req 
 
Sept.20 thru 23 Harmony CG Elberton, Ga.  No Res. Req. 
 
Oct.18 thru 21 Bear Creek Rv Resort Asheville,NC 1-800-833-0798 or 828-253-0798  Res. Req. 
 
Nov.15 thru 18 River Country CG   Gadsden Al.  1-256-543-7111  Res  Req 
 
Dec. Christmas Party   TBA 
 
It's a long newsletter and I hope errors were few.  Safe travel and good health to you all. 
 
 
 
                                MERRY CHRISTMAS 
                       Chuck & Allene  
  
 


